
I strongly object the abortion of any child, regardless of gender, and for the government to 
support this is disturbing. Aborting an unborn child solely on the basis of gender is not a medical 
procedure and should therefore not be afforded Medicare benefits. Medicare funding should be 
strictly limited to health procedures; taxpayers should not be funding decisions based purely on 
cultural or personal preference.

There is constantly talk for human rights; what right do we have to deprive someone of the 
ultimate human right, life itself. Even the fact that abortion is legal is concerning, let alone 
financial support, whatever the circumstances. Many will argue about the time that life starts. 
Why does it matter? From the moment of conception, there is potential for human life and no-
one has the right to restrict this.


